
From: Thomaston, Scott W
Sent: Wednesday, April 25, 2018 2:14 PM To: Huerkamp, Michael J
Cc: Whitehead, Neville L
Subject: MB-10 Tablets

Dr. Huerkamp,

At your request the Environmental Health and Safety Office has evaluated 
the disinfectant MB-10 with the purpose of determining proper disposal after 
use.  When this substance is mixed and used according to the 
manufacturers instruction it is not required to be disposed of as a regulated 
waste after use.

Scott 

Scott Thomaston MS MPH
Associate Director
Emory University Environmental Health and Safety Office 1762 Clifton Road
Suite 1200
Atlanta, GA 30322
(404) 727-1349




